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High School Enrollment for 2021-22 
The 2021-22 high school course planning guide can be reviewed for a list of offered courses. To 
help select appropriate courses, the students can download the following high school graduation 
checklist from the State Department's website: 
 
Students Graduating in 2022 
Students Graduating in 2023 
Students Graduating in 2024 
 
Current unofficial transcripts are now available in each student's Home Access Center (HAC) 
account. A review of the transcript will assist students and parents in seeing what courses students 
have successfully completed so that they can better plan what students still need to take in order to 
satisfy graduation requirements while exploring their own individual interests. Enrollment videos can 
be viewed on the district's Youtube channel to help students and parents become more familiar with 
the wide variety of high school academic courses. 
 
Once students have made their course selections, parents will be able to review the requests by 
logging in to their child’s HAC on Thursday, Feb. 25 and Friday, Feb. 26. Parents who agree with 
their child’s choices and have no further questions may simply respond to an email from their child’s 
advisory teacher and let them know that they agree with their child’s course selections and do not 
need a conference. Parents who have questions about course selections, please contact your child’s 
counselor to schedule a conference. Counselors will be visiting with their students individually March 
1 through March 12 and March 22 through March 31.   
 
Parents of Broken Arrow Virtual Academy students, please look over the Virtual Enrollment Process 
and complete the 3 steps prior to contacting your child’s counselor. Counselors will be scheduling 
conferences for their virtual students during our Individual Career Academic Plan (iCAP) nights on 
Thursday, March 4 and Tuesday, March 9. Visit the counselor corner webpage in order to contact 
your child’s counselor. Please note that the current senior counselors will be the counselors for next 
year’s sophomores. If you have any questions, please contact Kristy Smith, Assistant Principal, at 
kristysmith@baschools.org.  
 

Local Scholarships for Seniors 
Local scholarships are now available for Broken Arrow High School seniors. The deadline to apply 
for these scholarships is March 12, 2021. See the website for more information.  
 

AP Exam Balances Due 
All balances for Advanced Placement exams are now due. If you are unsure whether or not you 
have a balance, please reach out to your AP teacher. If you are experiencing difficulty with making 
payments and would like to establish a payment plan, please email Vondal Lee at 
vlee@baschools.org. All exams not paid in full or on a payment plan will be canceled on Feb. 15. 
 

Earn an Associate’s Degree from TCC 
Applications are now being accepted for current sophomores to apply to the district’s Dual Credit to 
College Degree program at Early College High School. This program is open to all 10th graders and 
provides an opportunity for students to earn an associate degree at the same time that they are 
completing high school. The deadline to submit the online application is Feb. 28. Visit the website for 
more information.  
 

Dates to Remember 
Presidents’ Day (NO SCHOOL) – Feb. 15 
Gym Night – POSTPONED until Feb. 22 @ 8 p.m. 
Spring Break – Mar. 15-19 
Graduation – May 20 

http://www.baschools.org/21-22HSCourses
https://sde.ok.gov/sites/ok.gov.sde/files/2022%20College%20Prep%20Graduation%20Checklist.pdf
https://sde.ok.gov/sites/default/files/2023-college-prep-work-ready-curriculum-graduation-requirements%20%281%29.pdf
https://sde.ok.gov/sites/default/files/2024-college-prep-work-ready-curriculum-graduation-requirements.pdf
https://bkahomeaccess.spihost.com/
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLwACVi0TVtJo2piBMavC4WT2JpuepW4xu
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13JDQKvrdcxFWfTcFbnWadKK_QkHFuEteVzgHOvI801s/edit
https://www.baschools.org/vnews/display.v/SEC/Broken%20Arrow%20High%20School%7CCounselor%27s%20Corner
mailto:kristysmith@baschools.org
https://www.baschools.org/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/56af8c6acc675/LocalScholarshipList-2021.pdf
https://www.baschools.org/vnews/display.v/ART/56af8c6acc675
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